
Sycamore Class  Spring Term 2017 

 

Sycamore class have been learning about 

World War 2 this term.  They thoroughly 

enjoyed the trip to the STEAM Museum and 

were able to attend the unique wartime day 

of ‘We’ll Meet Again’.  They dressed up and 

were able to experience the era of the 

Second World War.  The children took part 

in interactive workshops throughout the day 

and showed enthusiasm and polite manners 

throughout.  

  

In celebration of our topic and all the hard work the children have carried out this 

term, staff and children worked hard to recreate a World War 2 Street Party.  The 

children were able to invite a member of their family to come and share experiences 

from the time of the Second World War.  This was an enjoyable afternoon had by 

all and was a lovely day to end the topic and our Spring Term.    

 

  


